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NDHIN's Director Shila Blend, 
PhD, RN-BC RN, had the 
opportunity to participate in a 
panel discussion at the North 

Dakota Digital Governance Summit.  

This event was about state and local government. 

The purpose of the event was to foster discussion and dialogue 
among local and state government on the use of information 
technology as a strategic tool for managers, executives and policy 
makers. 

 



 

Welcome to NDHIN: New Participant Spotlight 

NDHIN would like to welcome our newest participants! 

• Compass Health 

 

The North Dakota Newborn 
Screening and Follow-up Program 
(NDNSFP) 

They recently received a four-year HRSA funding 
opportunity to further improve health outcomes for 

newborns and children with heritable conditions identified through newborn 
screening (NBS) by enhancing education and outreach, improved screening 
efforts, condition-specific counseling, and access to specialized health care 
services. The NDNSFP is excited to continue to partner with NDIT to improve 
data interoperability within state health systems and vital record systems in 
conjunction with the NBS laboratory. 

NDIT was an integral partner in previous NBS funding and led efforts to develop 
a care coordination module within the NDHIN to enable the NBS team to 
document, monitor and evaluate children's health outcomes. This allows for real 
time information to be available for the child's healthcare team. In addition, a 



newborn screening dashboard and reports were created to view and analyze the 
data through data visualizations. 

 

Reminders! 

Help Us Stay Up to Date. 

When there are role changes within your 
organization, please contact NDHIN to ensure we 
have the most up to date information listed for your 
organization. This ensures we are able to 
communicate effectively for audits, invoices and 
concerns regarding your organization.  

 

 

Need assistance?..... Password Reset? 

 If you are having ‘Issues’ with use of the NDHIN Clinical Portal or 
other services, please contact the NDHIN Help Desk.    

The NDHIN Help Desk is available 24/7 to assist you with password resets, 
technical issues, and other service questions.  

NDHIN Help Desk   

Call (844)335-6253 ext. 1 or email NDHINSupport@koblegroup.com  
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